
This week at school we talked about the changing seasons and the 
winter weather.  We discussed how the temperatures are getting 

colder, its not as sunny out, and the snow!

During our fine motor craft time we made snowmen, snowflakes, 
and a winter tree that we finger painted.

On Tuesday, Mr. Ed invited us over to celebrate New Year’s Eve 
with our very own balloon drop!  The kiddos had so much fun!  
After the ballon drop, we had a dance party with Mr. Ed’s LED 

lights.  It was a great afternoon!

Our letter of the week was “J”. Thursday, we decorated the letter 
with jewels! Each day of the week during our second circle, we 
talked about the sound the letter makes. We also made a list of 

words that begin with this letter. 

Stories this week included:
There Was an Old Lady Who Swallowed Some Snow!, Snow Day!, 

The Snowy Day, Little Snowflake, and Winter Things.

Next week we will be talking more about the winter weather and 
what we wear in the wintertime (boots, hats, scarves, gloves, etc.).  
Our letter of the week will be “K”.  When it is your child’s show & 

share day, they can bring in something that begins with this letter.
.

Week of December 30th to January 3rd 

ka
ro

ly
n

m
as

sa
ro

@
gm

ai
l.c

o
m

As the weather is getting 

colder, please remember to 

send in with your child a 

jacket, hats, gloves, and boots 

(if you would like) for when we 

go outside. You may also want 

to send in a sweatshirt as it 

can get chilly in the building.  

☺

Monday, January 20th 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day, NO SCHOOL

Friday, January 31st 
Hawaiian Day
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